
 
 
 
         03rd January 2013 
 
 
Dear Parent Council Chair,  
 
Notice of our next meeting: Wednesday 30th January 2013 
 
The Glasgow Parent Council Forum is meeting on Wednesday 30th January at 
7pm in Glasgow City Chambers. 
 
Our January meeting will be attended by Maureen McKenna Executive 
Director of Education to update us on the proposed Education budget for the 
next financial year. This is an opportunity for Parent council members to find 
out what is happening and why these decisions have been made. 
 
We aim to have representation from all sectors (Primary, Secondary, and 
ASL) across the city. Please feel free to contact us at the email address below 
with any questions you might have about attending the meeting we are always 
delighted to welcome any chairs, members of the school councils to our 
meeting. 
 
The meeting will be held in Glasgow City Chambers and will commence at 
7pm until 8.45pm. Please note the entrance to the City Chambers at night is 
via Cochrane Street. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Richard Porter, Chairperson 
 
On Behalf of the GPCF Committee 
 
 
GPCF email : gpcfcommittee@yahoo.co.uk  
Website: www.gpcf.co.uk  
Twitter @gpcfcommittee  
Facebook Glasgow Parent Council Forum 
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